
  
Dear parents,  
  
My apologies for the confusion caused by the changes in choir times. There has had to be 
many shuffles to accommodate the students who participate in more than one activity 
per morning. What a good problem to have! I have tried to accommodate all students 
and hopefully we have settled on times for our wonderful choirs.  It’s been tricky 
coordinating all the different groups with children in more than one group and I thank 
you for your patience and understanding. 
 
I think this arrangement will work for everyone: 
 
Mondays in spare classroom: 
 
Junior Choir                 (Year 1 & 2)                   8.00am - 8.30am         
Intermediate Choir    (Year 3 & 4)                  8.30am - 9.ooam         (bring your Blue Primary 
Proms book each week) 
  
Wednesdays in the hall: 

1.  

Senior Choir                 (Year 5 & 6)                 8.ooam - 9.00am           (bring your red Chorals 
book each week) 
 
Those coming from Junior Training band are welcome to come directly from the hall to 
the spare classroom for their choir rehearsal (which begins at at 8.30) and wait inside 
quietly. 
 
With regard to recorders, I am going to trial Tuesday lunchtimes for Year 3 & 4 students 
who wish to learn and possibly perform in the Opera House Concert in May, and 
Wednesday lunchtimes for Year 5 & 6 students who wish to learn and participate in the 
Opera House Concert in May. After eating time, please bring your recorder to the spare 
room and meet Ms Vallentine. We will rehearse from 1.15- 1.45pm during some of lunch 
time. Please see me if you haven't put your name on my list and you would like to join. 
  
I will be starting to teach the Year 2 students recorder during the year in their class times 
in preparation for them joining the recorder ensemble in Years 3-6.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Ms Beth Vallentine 
  

 
 

 


